
Reckless to play this Saturday 
Posted: Aug. 27, 2021 
 
Party like there's no tomorrow with the band Reckless during the next Music 
in the Plaza concert on Saturday, Aug. 28 in Zabrocki Plaza! 
 
Reckless is a high-energy rock cover band with loads of talent that brings you 
a great party rock show from beginning to end. Comprised of six multi-
talented musicians, Reckless will rock out with songs by Heart, No Doubt, Led 
Zeppelin, Journey, the Beatles, Foo Fighters, Maroon 5, Bruno Mars, Blondie 
and more! 
 
The evening will begin at 7 p.m. with opening acts Peace Out and 
Unforgettable 5 (both provided by House of Music), followed by Reckless at 8 
p.m. The Open Bottle will be selling beer, pop and water, and Kernel 
Sweetooth will sell hot dogs and popcorn. Concertgoers can also visit the 
many Downtown Tinley restaurants within walking distance for special deals 
and menu options. 
 
Also, remember to mark Saturday, Sept. 25 on your calendar! That night, rock 
band Shock the System will perform a make-up concert in Zabrocki Plaza that 
was originally slated for June 26 but was cancelled due to inclement weather. 
The band will play hard rock hits from 7 to 10 p.m. that night. 

https://recklessrocks.com/home
https://cms6.revize.com/revize/tinleypark/government/departments/marketing_department/docs/MIP%20menu%20Reduced%20Size.pdf
https://cms6.revize.com/revize/tinleypark/government/departments/marketing_department/docs/MIP%20menu%20Reduced%20Size.pdf

